6GazMétro s, D

October 23, 2008

Mr. Brad Bamford
President

Pipe Viper Intemnational
211 Nugget Ave,
Toronto, Ontario

MIS 3Bl

Dear Mr Bamford

This letter is to express GAZ Metro's appreciation to Pipe Viper International for the outstanding
Performance on the Ste. Anne DeBellevue 4km 20" pipeline rehabilitation project. Prior to Pipe Viper
Internationals  involvement, the pipe coating removal phase of the project was behind schedule and
well below our standards for environmental protection.

Pipe Viper International was able to mobilize quickly, work efficiently, finish well ahead of schedule
and performed to the highest standards of environmental protection.  Qur environmental team was
thrilled with the automated removal and debris collection with no airborne particles.  The finished
surface of the pipe after Pipe Viper stripping was outstanding and allowed for us to inspect the pipe
quickly and more effectvely,

Most impressively Pipe Viper International was able to work efficiently through tough and ramy
conditions and worked professionally with our extended team and contractors,

Once agan. thank vou for a job well done
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Regards

-~
raston Leclere

Gaz Metro

lavie en bleu



